


















So are we!
The John William Pope Center for Higher Education Policy is a nonprofit institute 
dedicated to improving the nation’s colleges and universities.

Are you concerned about what America’s  
               college students are learning these days?

Concerns
We are concerned that:

–  The intellectual life on campus is narrow,  
rejects traditional Western ideas, and  
belittles inquiry

–  Faculty pay is rising, but faculty teaching work-
loads are declining

– Accountability is inadequate

–  Taxpayers may be paying for inefficiency

Goals
Our goals for U.S. universities are to:

–  Increase the diversity of ideas

– Encourage respect for freedom

–  Improve students’ learning

–  Cut costs

To achieve these goals we:

–  Inform the public about actual learning

–  Promote classic texts and traditional curricula

–  Tell taxpayers where their funds are going

–  Make policymakers aware of our feelings

For more information, visit popecenter.org


